
THERE’S SOMETHING 
NEW AT THE AEGELA 

CENTERS FOR MIDDLE 
EASTERN DANCE!!! 

 

 

 The Percussion Company is 
a new group/class: 

• No dance experience necessary, 

this will be a musical performing 

group! 

 

• Open to anyone in and outside of 

the studio (invite your family, 

friends, spouses etc) 

 

 

• You will need a set of good quality 

Zills (ask me about zills, I can 

advise!) 

 

• The June session will  be held on 

the first and third Saturday of the 

month (June 14th and 28th), 

 

• Class time:  9 am to 11:20 am 

 

• Fee:  $45 

 

 

 

 

To register: www.aegela.com                  For more info:  johnson.cheryl.74@gmail.com 

 

 

 THE AEGELA CENTERS FOR MIDDLE EASTERN DANCE 
1700 N. Reynolds Road, Suite 203 

 www.Aegela.com 


